Rudy Trevino- President (575) 649-1154 Janine Trujillo- Secretary (575) 680-5067 Teressa Ray- Vice President (575) 644-4884 Victoria Hernandez-Treasurer (505) 640-4313

The JR Stewart 141 Foundation 4th Annual Golf Tournament

Friend.

The JR Stewart 141 Foundation was established in 2018 in honor of our fallen brother, JR Stewart taken way too soon.

The mission of **The JR Stewart 141 Foundation** is to continue his legacy. JR Stewart left us to serve the community and its children through charitable giving. We have several initiatives that we are pursuing in his honor. Our four main pillars are listed below.

- Scholarship at NMSU for children of law enforcement officers Established 2018.
- Car Seat Safety Check Clinics.
- "Shop with 141" for the children of Police Officers at the holidays.
- Police Memorial week sponsorship for two LCPD officers to attend the National Police Week Services in Washington, DC which will be held On May 12-18, 2024.

Your donation, to our 4th annual golf tournament which will take place on **September 8**, **2023**, at The Sonoma Ranch Golf course will assist us in continuing our work to keep his legacy of giving back to the community alive. Whatever the amount, it helps **The JR Stewart 141 Foundation** meet these goals.

Thank You. We appreciate your continued support of the foundation.

Sincerely,

TM

The Executive Board of The JR Stewart 141 Foundation and its members.